
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation:  Mireya, Jeorgia, 

Theodore 

Year 1:  Riah-Rose, Esil, Iyla-Jo 

Year 2:  Teddy, Bardia, Matilda 

 

 

KS1 LEARNERS 

Year 3: Ewa, Rex, Chelcie 

Year 4:  Brooklyn-Rose, Lisa, 

Kylan 

Year 5:  Finley. D, Stella,  

 

KS2 LEARNERS 

 

 

BOOKWORM OF THE WEEK 

Foundation: George, Bonnie, Marnie-Rae 

Year 1: Minzah, Jack P.H, Henar 

Year 2: William, Leo, Bonnie 

Year 3: Aengela, Toby, Johan 

Year 4: Blake, Cora, Kylie, Finley. M 

Year 5: Finley, Leah,  

 

 

LAYTON PRIMARY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 21ST MARCH 2025 

Happy Friday!  

 

Thank you for all your kind donations towards Red Nose Day, we will let you know how much we raised next 

week.   

Don’t Forget it is  Parents’ Evening on Wednesday and Thursday next week.  

We hope you have all booked a slot and we are looking forward to seeing you! 

 

Also, we are all very ‘Egg cited’ for our annual ‘Easter Eggstravaganza’ - all competition entries will be  

welcomed in school on Wednesday 2nd April. To ensure your ‘Eggshibits’ are  

returned safely, please label with your child’s name and class.  

 

Have a lovely weekend!  

This week Year 2 classes had the opportunity to see the journey of the River Wyre as part of their learning in Geography.  They walked 
along the edge of the River Wyre, observed the meanders and the direction of the flow of water and walked over the river via the toll 

bridge at Little Eccleston.  
 

The children then got back on the coach and followed the journey of the River Wyre where they stopped off at Stannah for some lunch 
in the sunshine and then continuing to follow the journey of the river to where it meets the sea at Fleetwood.  

 
All of the children had a great time and used all of their 5R’s whilst representing the school beautifully! 

 
Well Done Year 2! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

We break up for Easter on Friday 4th April and it is an  

early finish.  

Foundation, Year 1 and 2 finish at 1.10pm  

Year 3 & 4 finish at 1.15pm  

Year 5 & 6 finish at 1.20pm 

We're super proud of this years 'Gazette Young Seasiders' 

art competition entrants and winners.  

Copy and paste the link to see The Gazette article: 

https://online.fliphtml5.com/hezmz/iuzj/#p=8  

4D’s Scientists of the 
Week last week!   

Well Done! 

https://online.fliphtml5.com/hezmz/iuzj/#p=8

